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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #21-0607   
 WORKSHOP 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: June 15, 2021 
 
TITLE: Las Olas Boulevard Vision Plan - (Commission Districts 2 and 4) 
 

 
At the June 1, 2021, Regular City Commission meeting, the Commission heard extensive 
public feedback regarding R-2 (CAM 21-0206).  Given the amount of feedback, the 
Commission scheduled an additional Workshop for June 15, 2021, to further discuss the 
Las Olas Boulevard Vison Plan.   Attached are the updated versions of the plan, as Exhibits 
2 and 4, based on feedback from the City Commission. 
 
Attachments  
Exhibit 1 – Las Olas Boulevard Vision Plan – Original Version 
Exhibit 2 – Las Olas Boulevard Vision Plan Western Corridor 
Exhibit 3 – Western Corridor Summary of Changes 
Exhibit 4 – Las Olas Boulevard Vision Plan Eastern Corridor 
Exhibit 5 – Eastern Corridor Summary of Changes 
 

 
Prepared by:  Ben Rogers, Director, Transportation and Mobility 
  
Department Director:   Ben Rogers, Transportation and Mobility 


